CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 15, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 05001-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 10:15 AM

To: ‘mrs.chamorro7 @gmail.com’

Subject: RE: Need answer

Good morning,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: mrs.chamorro7 @gmail.com [mailto:mrs.chamorro7 @gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 7:21 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Need answer

| know that FPL is a rip off | am going throw the high bill now my bill is 300 for the last 7 months

Sent from my Boost Mobile Phone.
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